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Friday, 12th May 2023 

 
“Faith lifts the soul. Hope supports it. Experience says it must. And love says let it be!” 

-St Elizabeth Ann Seton  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I hope you had an enjoyable Coronation weekend. The past couple of weeks have been very 
busy at school with some great experiences including the Year 5 London trip, the Coronation 
party and a lovely French café morning. Staff are currently finalising dates for the end of term 
events such as Sports Days, educational visits and end of year reports. These will be shared 
with you in the coming weeks. We have also had the wonderful news that Mrs Coe will be 
returning in September as Headteacher across St Augustine’s and St Gerard’s. I am so pleased 
that she will be ‘coming home’ as she has such a longstanding association with our school. 
 
In recent weeks, it has become apparent that the parking situation at drop-off and collection 
times is becoming a cause for concern again. Please help to keep our children and others in 
the community safe by parking in a responsible and legal manner, including not parking on 
any yellow zigzag markings. Please also show consideration towards our neighbours, 
particularly those living in the cul-de-sac opposite. 
 
Finally, tomorrow, some of our Year 4 children will be celebrating their First Holy Communion. 
Please keep them in your prayers as they continue their faith journey.  
 
Have a great weekend, may God bless you and your family. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr M Macaulay 
Executive Headteacher 

 


